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December 12, 2017 

Lane Flip along Harbour Street 
between Lower Simcoe Street to Bay Street 

Harbour Street Reconstruction 
Contract #16ECS-TI-06BE 

Lanes Flip: 7:00 A.M. Saturday, December 16, 2017 
Lanes Reopens: 5:00 P.M. Friday, December 22, 2017 

Work is weather dependent and may be subject to change 
 

 

The City’s contractor is working to complete the improvements on Harbour Street. The contractor has 
finished much of the work on the south side of Harbour Street and will be shifting traffic to complete 
some work on the north side of Harbour Street between York and Bay Streets. On Saturday, 
December 16th the contractor will be moving construction activities to the north side of 
Harbour Street between York Street and Bay Street to complete the road reconstruction.  
 
Harbour Street should re-open to four lanes by the end of the day on Friday, December 22. 

 
The new York-Bay-Yonge Ramp will open in January 2018. 

 

Any changes in schedule or upcoming lane restrictions will be communicated via email 
updates or @TO_Gardiner_LS. Sign-up for updates at toronto.ca/simcoe-ramp.  

 
An update regarding the ramp reopening and remaining work will be sent after the Holidays.  
 

WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION  
You will experience dust, noise and other inconveniences.  The City will make efforts to reduce 
impacts. Your patience is appreciated. 
 

 

 

 

Traffic Management:  On December 16th, traffic movement will be affected as 
follows: 

 Two north-side lanes on Harbour Street will be closed 

 Two south-side lanes Harbour Street will be open 

 Westbound lanes on Lake Shore Boulevard West will remain open 

 Access to buildings will be maintained. Traffic control persons will assist 
motorists entering/exiting building garages 

Efforts have been made to manage traffic in the area for the safety of workers, road 
users and residents. Road users should expect delays and increased traffic on 
nearby streets. 

 

Work Hours:  Work will take place from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m.  Demolition of the existing 
road will be noisy (hydraulic breakers smashing concrete) but the remainder of work 
is not expected to be noisy. There will be a steady flow of trucks and heavy 
equipment.  The Contractor will work Saturday and Sunday, weather permitting.   

 

Accommodation:  Residents that require accommodation must contact the Project 
Information Line to arrange for access during construction. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://toronto.ca/simcoe-ramp
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LANE CLOSURE AREA 
 

 
 
MORE INFORMATION 

If you have questions about the upcoming work, please contact us and quote Contract #16ECS-TI-06BE 

Project Information Line 416-338-7797 Email: simcoe-ramp@toronto.ca  

TTY Hearing Impaired Service 416-338-0889 (7 Days a week, 8:00 am – 5:00 pm, closed 
holidays) 

General inquiries 311 

Website www.toronto.ca/simcoe-ramp  
Visit our website to sign-up for email updates.  

 

Thank you for your patience.  Building a great city takes time.  Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait. 
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